[image: image1.jpg]Katie Harris Colour Theme

Horizon CC Web Developer
IT Service Desk . . ‘




      Holy Rood Catholic Primary School
        Shaw Street, Barnsley S70 6JL

        Telephone: (01226) 281219    
         Website: www.holyroodschool.co.uk         
         Email: headteacher@holyroodschool.co.uk
        Headteacher: Mrs K Dobson
27th September 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,
Sleeping Beauty
We have booked a Christmas treat for FS2 – Y2 to go to the Lamproom to see the pantomime Sleeping Beauty on Monday 16th December 2024.  The children will be walking to the Lamproom in the afternoon and will be back in for the end of the school day.
Please do not send your child with any sweets, drinks or money and the children need to wear school uniform. 

The cost of the pantomime is £10.00 however the school will have subsidised this visit by £2.00 per child through fundraising that has taken place through the last year. A voluntary contribution from parents of £8.00 is required before Friday 6th December 2024.  Payment can be made on school gateway. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received the trip may have to be cancelled.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Dobson

Head Teacher
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